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CIT Held 2017 Confucius Institute Cup Table Tennis Final  

On Feb.18, 2017, CIT held the first ñConfucius Cupò Table Tennis Tournament Final on Montgomery 

Campus. 12 players from local tennis clubs and students studying Chinese at CIT in Montgomery, Troy 

and Dothan, followed the tournament systems and the best of five games to fight for the finals. The 

whole event lasted more than two months. The age varied from the youth around 20 and to the elder 

around 70. Ms. Carmen C. Bejaran, from Dominican Republic, and Mr. Chao Liao, from Auburn Uni-

versity, won the first prize for Womenôs and Menôs Single with trophies. The second and third winners 
also received big awards respectively.  
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From Feb. 11 to 25, 2017, CIT held HSK( Chinese Proficiency Test), HSKK(Chinese Language Oral 

Test)  and YCT( Chinese Test for Youth)  tests at ten levels in Troy, Montgomery and Birmingham re-

spectively. The tests featured as large number of candidates, great age range, and variations of the test lev-

els.  Nearly seventy candidates from high and elementary schools participated in the HSK1-5 written test, 

YCT1-4 written test and HSKK oral test. Even a university student from Florida came all the way to take 

HSK-5 test. And Chinese learners in LAMP High School, Baldwin Arts and Academic School, Charles A. 

Brown Elementary School and Indian Springs School candidates took the tests at one to five. 

Under the guidance of Dr. Iris Xu, Director of CIT, the tests this spring were smoothly held, with the hard 

work and good organization of CIT team. 
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